W E. HUBBARD

McCAMEY, TEXAS

March 16, 1934

Mr. J. D. Hunter

State 0il and Gas Inspector
Box 532

Carlsbad, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

Pleage find enclosed report on begin-
ning of operations covering our Wm. Lindley A-4
which we failed to mail to your office.

Regarding the application for pipe line
connection, form SG-~109,. This is to advise that we
have never prepared an application for pipe line con-
nection on wells in the State of liew Mexico with the
exception of State owned and Federal owned properties,
According to the pamphlet we have it is not necessary
to issue requests on the balance of the producing wells.

Yours very truly

HUVELE OIL & REFINING COMPANY
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